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Tribunals Ontario 

25 Grosvenor, Suite 19 
Toronto Ontario  
M7A 1R1  
 

Tribunaux décisionnels Ontario 

25, rue Grosvenor, bureau 19 
Toronto Ontario  
M7A 1R1 
 

June 17, 2020 

Re: Assessment Review Board Update 
 

The Government of Ontario has announced the creation of a new tribunal organization, 

the Ontario Land Tribunals, effective July 1, 2020. 

The Assessment Review Board will continue to be part of Tribunals Ontario, and will 

remain focused on hearing appeals about property assessment and classification.  Any 

appeals currently with the Assessment Review Board will continue to be processed as 

usual.  

The new organization will include the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal, Environmental 

Review Tribunal, Board of Negotiation, Conservation Review Board and the Mining and 

Lands Tribunal. Ontario Land Tribunals will focus on land-related dispute resolution to 

help increase the housing supply in the province, while balancing the needs of 

environmental protection and conservation. 

As a result of this organizational change, on June 26, 2020, the Assessment Review 

Board website will be relocated to www.arb.gov.on.ca. E-filing services are unaffected 

by the transition. 

Please contact Assessment Review Board at arb.registrar@ontario.ca for any further 

questions.   

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mira Gamsa 
Director of Operations 
Tribunals Ontario 

c. Kelly Triantafilou, Registrar, Assessment Review Board 

http://www.arb.gov.on.ca/
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